
Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

June 18, 2023 

“Without cost you have received;  

without cost you are to give.”  Matthew 10:8b 

CALENDAR OF MASSES/EVENTS                  
 

Sunday, June 18, 2023   

Father’s Day Blessing   

Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time     

  8:00 am  Adult Study Group 

  9:30 am  Liturgy All Fathers Living & Deceased #1   

10:30 am  RCIA 
                                             

Monday, June 19, 2023     

  8:15 am  Exercise with Liz (low impact) 
 

Tuesday, June 20, 2023   

  8:15 am  Exercise with Liz (low impact)  
 

Wednesday, June 21, 2023 – Summer Begins      

  8:15 am  Exercise with Liz (low impact) 
 

Thursday, June 22, 2023    

  8:00 am  Liturgy +Victor Vance   by: Carolyn Vance  

  9:00 am  Bible Study  

  4:00 pm  Garden Café’ 

  7:00 pm  AA & Al Anon       
   

Friday, June 23, 2023       

  8:00 am  Liturgy  All Fathers Living & Deceased #2     
    

Saturday, June 24, 2023   

  5:30 pm  Confession   

  6:00 pm  Liturgy For The Parish Community   
 

Sunday, June 25, 2023     

Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time     

  8:00 am  Adult Study Group 

  9:30 am  Liturgy +Angela Porter  by:  Gary & Cathy Whitlock  

10:30 am  RCIA 
    

 

 

 

 

                                       PARISH SUPPORT 
 

 

Needed Weekly for Budget………..….......$  6,094.81 

Offering …………..…................................$  4,367.88 

Maintenance Fund Last Wk…. ……..........$       80.00 

Community Services……………..….…....$       30.00 

May On Line Giving……………………...$13,338.00 
 

 

 

RELIGIOUS GOODS STORE  
June 17/18 – Closed (Father’s Day) 

June 24 – Jane Dettmer/June 25 – Len Wright 
 

 

 

CHILDREN’S HOMILY   

No Children’s Homily till after school starts 
 

 

 

ALTAR LINENS MINISTRY  

June – Donna Grasso 
 

For Your Safety Church doors will be locked 

6:00 pm Saturdays and 9:30 am Sundays 

Ministry Schedule 

PLEASE REMEMBER: 
You are to arrive at least 20 to 30 minutes before Mass is to 

begin.  This is important to be prepared and ready.                                 
 

Saturday, June 24 – 6:00 pm     

Greeter:   Paula Busler/Maureen Finley   
Usher:   Tony & Julie Stefanik   

Server:  Mary Jacinta/Benjamin Baskin   

Lector:  Lori Stephens/Maribel    

Gift Bearer:   Veitch Family  

Eucharistic Minister:   Don & Chris Greer/Jim B  
 

Sunday, June 25 - 9:30 am         

Greeter:   Jim & Dawn Kovaloski 

Usher:   Ted Mayfield/Brynden Mayfield 

Server:   Brody/Sutton     

Lector:   Michael Six/Chris Mitchell  

Gift Bearer:   Gray Family 

Eucharistic Minister:  Barbara D/MaryAnn/Amanda 
 

   

REMINDER: If you are unable to fulfill your ministry obligation, it 

is your responsibility to find someone that can serve in your place.  

Thank you. 
 

 

 

 

Weekday Mass Schedule 
Queen of Peace—Monday, Tuesday & 1st Friday at NOON 

Christ the King, Southaven—Wednesday (Bilingual Mass) and 

Thursday (English Mass) at NOON.   

Holy Spirit, Hernando—Thursday and Friday at 8:00 AM 
 

 

 

THANK YOU to the many families who have 

signed up with Parish SOFT Giving. Your gifts 

and your participation are a blessing to us. When 

you participate, you can view giving history and 

pledge progress any time just by logging in.   

https://giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/holy545151 
 

   
 

 

Using the USCCB website is one of 

the easiest ways to get the daily 

readings, just scan the QR code. 
 

 

 

 

LAWN MINISTRY 
Team 5 – Ron Sheppard and Charlie Young 

will begin Wednesday June 21 through 

Saturday, June 24.    Team 6 – Ed Savage and 

Bill Marking will begin Wednesday June 28 through 

Saturday, July 1.   Many thanks to everyone who so 

generously agreed to be on a team.  It is a real service to the 

Lord.     God Bless our Lawn Ministers.   
 

Have you considered 

using online giving?    

By creating a login and contri- 

buting online you’ll always have a report of your 

giving history available. Signing up is as simple 

as scanning the QR code and start the process.  
 

 

https://giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/holy545151


Sacrament of the Sick 
Facing surgery or serious health tests? 
We encourage all parishioners to make an appointment 
with one of our priests to receive the Sacrament BEFORE 
an anticipated entrance into the hospital.  Please call Holy 
Spirit at 662-429-7851. 

The Word Among Us magazine offers 
daily meditations based on the Mass 
readings of the Catholic Church, 
inspirational essays, stories of the 
saints and more!  Pick up a copy 
located at the Bulletin Board—FREE. 

 

 

 

 

Considering becoming Catholic? 

Please contact Deacon Ted by phone at 

(662) 342-1073 or by email 

nwms.evangelization@gmail.com.  
 

 

 

 

NWMississippiParishes 
Subscribe to our YouTube Channel today!  
Click the bell for notifications! We are 
trying to reach 1000 subscribers.  Contact 
Sr. Rose at 662-895-5007 for more 

information.Sunday homilies posted weekly. 
Cocktails & Catholicism posted monthly.   
              www.youtube.com/@nwmscatholic 
 

 
If you have a child on the Autism 
Spectrum and would like to be considered 
for a three day camp sponsorship at 
Center Ridge outpost, please call Jeff Bell 
at 901-508-4442.  
 

    
 
 
 

 
 

 
https://www.youtube.com/@nwmscatholic  

Sunday homilies are posted now. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Father’s Day Triduum of Masses 

There are envelopes in the Narthex area as well as the pews 
for you to include the names of your father, godfather and 
grandfathers living and deceased. All three Masses to be 

offered for their intentions. Please fill out the envelope and 
place it in the collection basket.  The Triduum will be on 

Father’s Day, June 18th at 9:30AM and on Friday, June 23 
and Thursday, June 29 at 8:00 am. 

 

Fathers’ Day Blessing- At all of the Masses on the 
weekend of June 17th and 18th, there will be a special 

blessing for all our fathers, grandfathers and godfathers. 
We encourage the families to accompany your Dad's & 

husbands to Mass on the weekend.  Your presence will be 
their greatest delight and blessing. 

Seriously Sick & Hospitalized 

 Please Pray For The Sick 
 

Your prayers are requested for the following who are 

having/recovering from surgery or are seriously ill: 
 

Michael Griffin, Karen Weishaar (nix), Kim James Leviton 

(Devereux), Barry Thompson (Greer sonnlaw), Karen Rawlings, 

Jamie Sullivan (sabbatini), Nancy Tully (daughter-inlaw), 

Sherry Lewis (Rocky’s sis),  Roxann Hendryx, Phyllis 

Masse (L. Kistler mom), Gwen Savage, Nancy Kelly (H. 

Spencer sis), Ed French (bro-n-law), Barbara Stoduto (J. 

Tully’s sis), Dorie Sarmento (Marking niece),  Deanne Greer (B. Dean 

Niece), Juanita Young, Ruth Ann Casey, Marvin Dixon, Bill 

Warner, Theresa Perez,   Ned & Rosemary Sabbatini, Donna 

Hill (Barbara Dean), Rose Powell, Diana Hill, Dana Marking, Fr. 

Tony Russo, Don & Donna Mollohan, Christine Sepulvida 

(Tully),  Baby Jarnigan (Riggs), Linda Hicks (nix),  Brenda 

Caruthers, Jerry Lemerise (Brasher), Pat Kuehnel, Rebecca 

Massey, Harold Carmon (Faulkner),  Angela Cates (Gonda’s sis), 

Jeff Smith, Chris Carroll (Sr. Rose Nephew), Erica Orive  (George’s 

mom), Pete Rizzo (B.Caruthers sonnlaw), Jan Norris (B.Caruthers cousin), 

Kathy Eldred, Judy Ferguson (daughter-n-law), Allen Sanders (G. 

Savage bro), Glenn Donnelly, Donald Grafe (J. Hughes bro), Bobby 

Nickarz (brother), Joeng Won Cho (Myong’s mother), and Melissa 

McNary (Kistler).    Please notify the Pastor when serious illness 

occurs or when hospitalization is indicated: we would like to 

strengthen the ill with the Eucharist and the Sacrament of the 

Sick (Anointing).    
 

 

 

Baptism registrations -We will celebrate 
the next Baptisms (for children under the 
age of 7) on  
June 24th and June 25th .  
Please call Deacon Ted for an  
appointment by May 31st. 
Registration interviews will take place on 
Saturday, June 10th at Christ the King in 

Southaven. Our next Baptism classes for those registered 
with Dn. Ted are scheduled for June 12th and 19th.  
Please contact Dn. Ted by phone at (662) 342-1073 or by 
email nwms.evangelization@gmail.com.  
Qualifications for godparents are that they are practicing 
Catholics, registered in a parish, attending Mass regularly, 
baptized, confirmed, Holy Communion and if married, 
married in the Catholic Church.  
Godparents should provide their Catholic Church marriage 
certificate and confirmation certificate.  
Godparents who live in another parish require a letter 
from their pastor recommending them as godparents. 
 

 

Dear God, 
Thank you for all the fathers and father-figures in this world 
and for the many ways you use them to lovingly guide 
others to Your heart. I ask that you would bless them and 
give them great joy and peace. May they see You and know 
You in new ways. Show them how much you love them and 
care about them. Guide their steps, use their hands, and 
make them a blessing to others as you continue to fulfill 
your special purpose for their lives.        Amen. 

about:blank
https://www.youtube.com/@nwmscatholic
mailto:nwms.evangelization@gmail.com


BUS DRIVER NEEDED 
A bus driver is needed for the route 
between DeSoto County and St. 
Benedict High School in Memphis.  
The morning route begins at 6:30 am 
and the afternoon route begins 3:15 

pm.  Pay $18/hour. (Part time position, but could be 
combined with other openings for full-time.)  
Opportunities to drive for athletic/school field trips 
on weekends/evenings, but not required.   
Qualifications include: 

• Must possess a valid CDL license with a 
Passenger & School bus endorsement (State of 
Tennessee) 

• Minimum age of 25 years of age 

• Hold a safe driving record and be free of 
restrictions.  

St. Benedict will pay for the training to receive the CDL 
license with two-year commitment to drive daily route.  
Information – www.cdom.org and click on careers. 
Questions – morriss@sbaeagles.org 
 
 

FOOD PANTRY NEED 
For our new families/ a 

reminder for us all – for the time 

being Holy Spirit will focus on 

furnishing packages of Idaho 

instant potatoes for the 

Hernando Food Pantry.   This is an ongoing need.  We ask 

each family to pick up one package of the potatoes (or 

more) when you do your regular grocery shopping.  Bring 

them to Mass with you and drop them in the basket just 

inside the door in the Narthex.   
 
 

 
 

Thank you to the 62 Holy Spirit Families the pledged 
$29,376.75 to the Catholic Service Appeal.  Together we 
bring hope to the ministries supported by the appeal.    If  
you have not already contributed, you can give online at 
csa.jacksondiocese.org or mail your pledge card today.  
You guys are the best!!!! 
 

 

If you receive a text or email from 

someone using the name of one of our 

Priests, Religious, or staff asking you to 

send gift cards or money to them, immediately delete the 

text/email message. Our Priests, Religious, and staff would 

never contact you asking for money or gift cards. This is a 

scam. Do not respond to them in any way. Thank you and 

God bless you. 

Annual Dress-A 
Child Program 

 

Each year Interfaith Council on 
Poverty works with its member 

churches to provide a complete outfit, 

shoes, back pack, and the school 
supplies for the less fortunate 

children in our area.   
 

Once again this year Holy 
Spirit’s contribution will be to 

provide the school supplies for 
the children that are part of this 

dress-a-child program.  We are blessed 
to already have volunteers that will 

get the school lists, take our 

donations and purchase the supplies.   
We are also blessed to already have 

volunteers to sort per child and take 
the individual bags to the schools 

involved. 
 

 

WE WILL BE ACCEPTING  

MONETARY DONATIONS          
THIS WEEKEND  

June 17/18 and  
next weekend June 24/25  

 

Your generosity has always  
been wonderful for this very 

special program! 
 

WE ASK EACH FAMILY  
TO PARTICIPATE  

NO DONATION IS TOO SMALL 
 

Checks should be made payable to Holy 
Spirit as this is our church’s contribution to 
this project and the monies collected will be 
used to purchase the school supplies. 
 

Any questions, contact Roxanne McIngvale 
901-647-6655 or roxannebmc@yahoo.com. 
 
 

 

http://www.cdom.org/
mailto:roxannebmc@yahoo.com


            
 

 

 

I want to thank everyone who contributed to our 

“BLASTING INTO SPACE VBS.” You are an 

AWESOME Parish for you are always willing to help our 

youth. We had close to 40 children participating in our 

program this year. Check out the bulletin board in the 

Narthex for photos. 

 

Special Thank you to the following ladies who volunteered 

their time for VBS: 
 

Jessica Fons Emily Ready Emily Bishop 

Sarah Cole  Anne Fulcher Lucy Holland 

Mallory Donati 
 

Confirmandi from Year 1 and 2 

 

Thank you,   

Amanda     
 

 



 
 


